
As a Mother and former child care worker I agree that the parallel import of books is 
going to ruin the education of our children. It is complicated enough with the 
television being so Americanised  without the introduction of US equivalent picture 
story books as well.  
 
Cheaper is not always better. I had to correct my 3 1/2 year old yesterday when he 
ended the "ABC" song with a ZEE instead of a ZED. Please don't make it any more 
confusing for him and other Australian children. 
  
Please say NO to the Coalition for Cheaper Books 
  
Thank you 
  
  
Rebecca Mair 
WRM Contracting 
 
 


